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President/social secretary report (Jill’s Jottings)

Hello Friends,

I thought I could see the light at the end of the tunnel but it seems someone turned the light out. Who 
knows when we will be able to get together again but I will try to book something before Christmas, 
even if it is something outside.
I seem to spend a lot of time cancelling and rebooking restaurants. I hope local businesses can keep 
going but I suspect many may give up.  
Lechee thinks it most unlikely that Cinemas will be open before the end of the year. We are missing 
some good new releases let’s hope next year will enable us to get our freedom back again and can 
have some outings.
Meanwhile stay safe and look forward to some sunny days now that Spring has sprung. Things al-
ways look a bit better when the sun is shining.
See you soon - hopefully.

Keep smiling, Jill😊

Film Group

I’ll be in touch with the next selection shortly.

Please ring Lechèe  on 5979 1923 if you wish to be included on her contact list and she will text or 
email the details. 

Cheers Lechée

Upcoming Events.

Unfortunately due to the unpredictable nature of the Covid-19 pandemic the Government may 
require the cancellation of events or force changes like social distancing and wearing masks.

There are no events allowed in September 2021 due to Covid-19 restrictions.

Monday 20 th September 2021 at 1.30 pm.
Committee meeting cancelled due to Covid-19 restrictions.

Monday 16 th September 2021 at 2.00 pm for 2.30 pm.
BRANCH MEETING cancelled due to Covid-19 restrictions.



There could be no events allowed in October 2021 unless Covid-19 restrictions are lifted.

Monday 18 th  October 2021 at 1.30 pm.
Committee meeting at Bentons Square Community Centre.
Could be cancelled due to Covid-19 restrictions.

Monday 18 th October 2021 at 2.00 pm for 2.30 pm.
BRANCH MEETING at Bentons Square Community Centre.
Could be cancelled due to Covid-19 restrictions.

There could be no events allowed in November 2021 unless Covid-19 restrictions are lifted.

Monday 15 th November 2021 at 2.00 pm for 2.30 pm.
AGM – branch annual general meeting.
Depending on Covid-19 restrictions this AGM may have to be held outside or postponed. 
Clubs are legally required to hold their AGM within 5 months of the close of the financial year unless 
they apply for an exemption so I hope Covid-19 restrictions are eased enough in time.

We need some more Branch committee members please nominate now if you can.

Also please let me Doug know of any improvements I could make to this Newsletter.

Committee Members 2020/21

President Jill Falla 5975 3866 jillfalla@hotmail.com

Vice President Ngareta Cook 5973 6660

Secretary Doug Hamilton 5974 2976 douglas.hamilton6@bigpond.com

Treasurer Diane Tortorella 0424 488 095

Guest Speakers Jill Falla 5975 3866 jillfalla@hotmail.com

Committee Member Angela Grivas 0421 010 544 

Branch Contact Details

President Jill Falla 5975 3866 jillfalla@hotmail.com

Note: Regrettably after discussions with Jill Falla I have removed the other committee members email
addresses (except for mine) from this Newsletter for security reasons.

Frankston Branch of National Seniors  -  No Events

There is a light at the end of the (Covid-19)
tunnel  
-  it is called vaccination
-  please get vaccinated if you can.

mailto:jillfalla@hotmail.com



